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12th	September	2017	
21st	Ellul	5777	
	

LJFS	Year	11	Parent	Support	Evenings	

We	are	pleased	to	welcome	your	child	back	to	LJFS	and	would	like	to	invite	you	and	your	child	to	a	
parent	support	evening	to	provide	information	about	the	upcoming	school	year.	We	are	hoping	to	
further	promote	the	relationship	between	parents,	staff	and	students	to	ensure	that	all	students	
succeed	at	LJFS.	

The	parents	support	evening	will	give	you	an	opportunity	to	find	out	more	about	the	structure	of	the	
school	year.	This	will	include	information	regarding	the	new	assessment	framework,	how	to	help	
your	child	to	study,	succeed	and	what	the	school	will	be	doing	to	help	your	child	to	achieve	their	full	
potential.	

The	meeting	will	take	place	in	the	Dunford	Library	from	6.00pm	to	6:45pm	on	Wednesday	27th	
September.	

There	will	be	an	opportunity	to	speak	to	Mr.	Lewis	the	Year	11	form	tutor	and	senior	progress	leader	
as	well	as	myself.	We	hope	that	you	will	be	able	to	attend	this	important	meeting	to	enable	you	and	
your	child	to	further	understand	the	requirements	of	exams,	coursework	and	general	expectations	
as	they	prepare	for	next	summer's	GCSE	exams.	

We	believe	the	evening	is	extremely	relevant	to	you	as	this	is	a	very	important	time	and	we	know	
that	parents/carers	who	are	fully	informed	about	the	GCSE	process	can	make	a	huge	difference	to	
their	child's	success.	

Best	wishes	

	
Jagdeep	Dhaliwal	
Deputy	Headteacher	
	

	

	

	


